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 Roger Winfield 

Kentish Town 

Neighbourhood 

Forum

COMMNT2016/5181/P 13/10/2016  22:55:22 We are pleased to support the principle of the development. We consider the proposal to be an 

intelligent response to a valuable site; it meets the Neighbourhood Plan’s policy of high quality design, 

and will be an asset to the area.

We welcome the  concept of providing more employment opportunities, particularly for start-up 

businesses, and it supports local businesses and employment.

We do consider, however, that better use could be made of the party wall with the Autograph building, 

and of the roof over the double height space. As the blank party wall faces south it should be used to 

support solar panels or tubes, which could be relocated on the future redevelopment of the adjoining 

building. A sky garden could be created on double height roof space.

24 Patshull Road

London

NW5 2JY

Page 8 of 9


